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Chief Jason Salazar Announces Agent Promotions 
 

 

     Chief Jason Salazar announces the promotions of Officers Kevin Grant, Ramona Whaley, and Clay Moffett 

to the position of Police Agent.  
 

 Kevin has been with the Visalia Police Department for a total of 19 years.  He has held assignments in the 

Patrol Unit, Violent Crimes Unit, K9 Unit, Special Enforcement Unit, Gang Unit, TARGET Task Force, and SWAT.  

He holds an Associate of Arts Degree in Business Management and a Bachelor of Arts Degree in Law Enforcement 

Administration from Ashford University.  

 

Ramona began her employment with the Visalia Police Department in 2004.  During her employment with 

the Visalia Police Department, she has held assignments in the Patrol Unit, Field Training Unit, Property Crimes 

Unit, and the Violent Crimes Unit.  She is also a Hostage Negotiator.  Mona holds an Associate of Arts Degree in 

Criminal Justice and is currently pursuing her Bachelor of Science Degree in Criminal Justice from Ashworth 

University.     

Clay began his employment with the Visalia Police Department in 1999 as a Community Services Officer.  

He was promoted to Recruit Police Officer in 2000.  Upon graduation from the College of the Sequoias Basic Police 

Academy, Clay was sworn in as a Police Officer.  He has held assignments in the Patrol Unit, K9 Unit, Narcotics 

Unit, Field Training Unit, and the Property Crimes Unit.  Clay is also a Bomb Technician and SWAT Operator for 

the Department.  Clay holds a Bachelor of Science Degree in Criminal Justice from Southern New Hampshire 

University.  

Their promotions will be effective Saturday, August 18, 2018.  

         

Kevin Grant, Ramona Whaley, Clay Moffett 
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